
Cats Protection Workshops in School 22nd - 23rd May 2024 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

As part of our PSHE curriculum, we believe that learning how to care for animals takes an 

important role in promoting positive mental health and teaching children empathy and 

kindness.  We are very pleased to announce that the Cats Protection charity will be visiting 

us in school on 22nd and 23rd May to deliver free educational workshops to every class. 

 

These workshops will be free of charge to all children, however the Cats Protection is a 

registered charity and relies on donations to support it.  If you would like to get involved you 

can help by donating any of the following items, directly to a local Cats Protection branch or 

adoption centre (please see their website for details, link below): 

• cat food 

• litter 

• toys 

• brushes and combs 

• cat bedding and blankets 

• cat carriers 

• unused scratch posts 

• towels  
 

Visit the website Support us | Help us to help cats | Cats Protection for more ideas on how 

you can make a difference. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs Lee and the staff of Vernon Park 

https://www.cats.org.uk/support-us

